
 

COMMENTS BY ELECTRIC DEPARTMENT 

of the CITY OF LODI, CA (“Lodi”) 

on the DRAFT 2012-2013 ISO TRANSMISSION PLAN  

(“Draft Plan”) 
 

Lodi appreciates the work PG&E and the CAISO have devoted to the study of the transmission 

infrastructure of the Central Valley.  We are very supportive of the Lockeford-Lodi Area 230kV 

Development Project (“Project”) as described in the Draft Plan.  We are confident that the 

Project will mitigate NERC Category B & C overloads, Category B voltage deviations and 

Category C low voltages.  This Project also provides a solution to capacity and reliability 

constraints on the transmission interconnection to Lodi’s distribution system. 

The City of Lodi supports the timely implementation of the Project as envisioned. 

 


